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                 17th January, 2019 

 
 
 

Dear Prime Minister, 
 
I believe that this is my third letter to you on the subject of Child X and the catastrophic failure 
of the system to protect him. 
 
I would hope that by now you have been fully briefed and have a good understanding of the 
enormity of the problem and the task ahead to change its future. 
 
As for blame, once all the evidence has been gathered I am sure it will all become clear.  To 
that end, once terms are met, I am your servant in all areas to help find the justice that we as a 
nation are revered for. 
 
Please respond by the 31st January to clarify which page we are all on. 
 
 
Yours respectfully, 
 

 
 
Howard Lamb, 
DC 
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